
Transportation Summer Fun! 

This is the time of year we update our routes, and move buses and stops 
as needed.  Promoting students usually “roll up” to their new grade 
level in PowerSchools in late June. Then, we start our work. We may 
need to move stops, add buses to campuses, move stops to other buses 
so they’re not overloaded, and address other concerns. 

 

We will have our Transportation Phone Bank open again as of July 
14th. Feel free to call in to our team to get updated stop information. 
New students may not have a stop assigned yet, and we can help with 
that, after your school pre registers your student.   

 

If you have moved – you are required to update your address at the 
campus, and it must reflect in PowerSchools - before we can assign your 
student to their new stop. Please be patient with your campus staff – K-
8 school office staff do not work over the summer. They will get to your 
updates as soon as possible. 

 

Our phone bank will be open Monday – Friday 

July 14th through July 30th 

from 6:30A - 3:00P 

602-467-5090 option 2 
**If we are not able to answer your call, one of our team members will 
get back to you as soon as possible. 


